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W. Cocoa Beach Causeway
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Your source for information 
on state roadway projects 
in Central Florida is just a 

“click” away! Visit 
www.cflroads.com 

Scan the QR code below 
to view current information 

about this project.

State Road (S.R.) A1A at W. Cocoa Beach Causeway 
(S.R. 520) Intersection Improvements 

Financial Project Identification No.: 430202-4Brevard County

Melanie Hand 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

321-634-6111   
Melanie.Hand@dot.state.fl.us

Contact Information

Fast Facts

Contractor:  
Masci General Contractors, Inc.

Project Cost:  
$2.2 Million 

Project Start:  
Summer 2019  

	 Estimated Completion:  
 Summer 2020

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is making improvements to State Road (S.R.) A1A in 
the City of Cocoa Beach. At the intersection of S.R. A1A and West Cocoa Beach Causeway (S.R. 520), 
drivers can expect the reconstruction of the continuous right turn lanes on the southwest, northwest, 
and northeast corners.  The continuous turn lanes will be replaced with traditional turn lanes. 

In addition, the eastbound lanes of West Cocoa Beach Causeway will be re-aligned to match the 
newly configured intersection. There will also be an extension of both northbound S.R. A1A, dual left 
turn lanes and  the left turn lane at the intersection of S.R. A1A and Marion Lane at Canaveral Plaza.

Project Description

Along S.R. A1A and West Cocoa Beach Causeway, single lane closures may occur between 10 
p.m. and 7 a.m. Once the three continuous right turn lanes are closed, they will remain closed. 
Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert motorists to upcoming 
closures, and to safely direct road users around work. Access to businesses and/or residences will 
be maintained. 

Motorists are advised to slow down and use extra caution while driving through the construction 
zone. Safety doesn’t happen by accident. Please note the schedule may change due to weather 
or other unexpected conditions.

What to Expect

Project Location
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